
Dear Parents,
Greeting of the day!

As shared with you through the last circular we are planning to start physical classes from 4th / 5th October for

the students of Grade – I to VIII (CBSE & CP). We need your consent & support for the same. Kindly fill up

the link given below positively by 21st September, 2021.

Consent Link:- https://forms.gle/NMr7CXbm6rMJLgrSA

Note:- All the parents who need school transport for the offline classes are requested to drop a mail on

jpsjprtransport@gmail.com positively by Wednesday, 22nd September, 2021.

Thanking you
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal

CIR/JPS/GEN/075

20th September, 2021


